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As exotic animals are slowly becoming extinct in the world, then these species will need, in order 
to survive, the caring and healthy environment provided for them by informed and 
understanding bodies such as zoos circuses and aquaria, 
With regards to breeding, the answer is a no-brainer.  Yes! 
The current legislation needs no alteration as the animal rights bodies have been unable to 
provide any proof, nor carry out any successful prosecutions that questions the integrity of zoos, 
circuses and aquaria. 
  
John Le Mare, Past Director (for 10 years) of the World Circus Federation 


